

Our Ref: RDE

September 2023

Parents/Carers of Derwent Students

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Derwent Reward Trip - Alton Towers

Your child has been selected to attend a trip to Alton Towers on Sunday October 15th 2023. Derwent House achieved many successes last year and we would like to celebrate these, with the chance to go on this trip.

The cost of the trip will be £36.18 and as the trip is so close, payment will need to be made promptly to secure a place. The deadline will be Friday 29th September 2023. The places are on a first come, first serve basis, so please make payment ASAP.

We will leave school at 9.30am and will return at approximately 8.30pm. Students should wear sensible clothing and bring a coat. They will also need to bring food or money to purchase food at the venue.

I do hope that your child is able to join us. The other students are very jealous of this opportunity! If you have any queries, please contact me at rdownie@dormston.dudley.sch.uk.

Thank you and I look forward to the trip!

Yours sincerely

R. Downie

Mrs R. Downie
Head of Derwent House





